Minutes of a Committee Meeting of the Fellowship of '1066!
ongmarkers held at 16 Brading Close, Hastings, at 8-20pm.
n Tuesday, 14th May, 1991.

Present: Arthur Coleman (in the Chair)
Denis Coleman
Barbara Powell
Sid Powell
Ron Powell
Ernie Spray
Joyce Coleman (Secretary)

Apologies: Apologies for ebsence were received from
Esther Carventer and Colin Sinden (sick).

The Minutes of the last Meeting were read and adopted.

Matters arising:= Arthur and Ann Borkett have accepted
our invitation to become Associate Members and have now
received Membership Cards and Badges. Thelr letter of
acceptance was read to the Meeting.

Dinner/Dance 1992: The Chairman has written to Pat
Hill of San Fairy Ann CC inviting her to be our guest of
honour and speaker and, although her own Club dinner falls
on the same date, she has accepted in writing and her
letter was passed round the Meeting.

Christmas Meet 1991: The Chairman has been in touch
with the Ash Tree Inn about this matter and the proprietor
has agreed to accommodate us without having a tea and the
usual room will be made available. More details will be
orovided nearer the time.

Financial: A£1 fine has been received for the non-
wearing of our badge at the Kent & Sussex Fellowship lunch.

A cheque for £15 has been received from Arthur & Ann Borkett,
being payment for two badges and a donation of £12 towards
the Club funds.

The cheque has been banked and £5 wes withdrawn for
Petty Casgh., The Chairman has retrieved the £1.70 owed to
him by Petty Cash (see previous Minutes). The Bank
balance is now £511.41, an increase of £10 since the last
Meeting.

The Bank and Receipt Books were checked and approved.
Any other business: Congratulations were extended to Ron

Powell who has recently been elected President of the
Fellowship of Kent & Sussex Cyclists.

It was proposed by Barbara Powell and seconded by Ron
Powell and unanimously sgreed by the Committee that Arthur
Coleman be elected vice-President of the '1066' Fellowshiop.




Owing to poor health the Secretary felt she ought to
offer her resignation but it was agreed she was doing a good
job and the meeting asked her tQ%oarry on as long as poaaible.

Next Committee Meeting: Thq;mext meeting was arranged for
Tuesday, 1st October, 1991, torb#: held at 16 Brading Close,
Hastings, at 8pm.

There being no further business the Chairman thanked
all fot their attendance and a vote of thanks was eXpressed
to the Chairman and Secretary.

The Meeting was closed at 8-55pm.

Signed: 0 0 0 0 0 0 ¢ 6 0 0 0 4 0 0 8 O 0 0 0 0 0 0 P O 0 00
Chairman of the Meeting.

)



